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Dear Parents, 
 
I’m sure you are all looking forward to the start of the Easter break today and I want to take this opportunity to give 
you some important information regarding the SATs in Year 6 which begin shortly after the Easter break. 
 
SATs are the Standardised Assessment Tests that are given to children at the end of Key Stage 2. They take place 
over 4 days starting Monday May 9th ending on Thursday May 12th. The SATs papers consist of: 

 Spelling, Grammar and Punctuation on Monday 9th May 

 Reading on Tuesday 10th May 

 Maths paper 1 (Arithmetic) and  paper 2 (reasoning) on Wednesday 11th May 

 Maths paper 3 (reasoning) on Thursday 12th May 

Writing is assessed using evidence collected throughout year 6. There is no SATs writing test. 
 
We will be hosting a SATs Parent Information Evening on Wednesday 27th April at 6pm if you would like to find out 
more about how the process will look for your child with myself and Mrs Bryan. This will take place in the library. 
 
Over the Easter holidays, we want you and the pupils to primarily rest and relax after a busy term but should you 
wish to use some of this time to revise, we have resources available to you.  Pupils are able to bring home an Easter 
revision booklet for maths or reading called ‘Ten for Ten’ Easter revision practice. The idea is to do 10 minutes of 
practice for 10 days. These resources will also be available on our school website along with all of the answers so 
that you can go through and check them each day. The pupils also have a log in for TT Rockstars to revise times 
tables and MyMaths for a range of maths resources. We would also recommend daily reading and to continue with 
AR book quizzes. 
 
During SATs week we like to begin the day with a positive and relaxing start so we will be inviting all Year 6 pupils in 
early through the silver gates from 8:15am. They can join their tutor in their tutor room for juice and a snack before 
their day begins.  
Our aim is to create a positive environment to reduce stress as much as possible and we look forward to taking the 
pupils to the cinema on Friday 13th May to finish the week on a high. 
 
Many thanks for your support, 
 
Regards, 

 
 
Mrs Catrin Cross 
Deputy Headteacher 
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